
 

 
 
 
 

Chairman’s Engagements 

 
 

The Chairman has been unable to attend many of his usual engagements due to 
cancellations and restrictions during the Covid-19 pandemic.  
 
However, accompanied by his wife Christine, he did attend a Thanksgiving Service for 
HRH Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh. This was held at Wells Cathedral on 16th April 
2021. 
 
Pending confirmation of the date and time, he is hoping to attend a Legal Service at 
Wells Cathedral, and he is planning to attend Somerset Day on 11th May. The venue 
for Somerset Day is to be confirmed. 
 
The Chairman is looking forward to resuming ‘business as usual’, all being well with 
the lifting of current Covid-19 restrictions. 
 
 
 


